
 

 

December 22, 2020 
 
Dear RSU 1 Families, 
 
As we head into a much deserved break from this challenging year, we want to remind our 
community of some general State of Maine COVID-19 guidelines around exposure and travel 
requirements.  
 
If you or any of your household members are exposed to COVID-19 during the holiday break or have 
been sick with COVID-19, please do not send your student to school without first talking with your 
school nurse.  The nurse will determine when your student may safely return to school. 
 
If you travel out of state, other than to New Hampshire or Vermont,  your child must quarantine until 
the school receives a negative COVID-19 PCR test result. If you are unable to schedule a PCR test 
or choose not to have your student tested, they must quarantine for a total of 10 days from the day 
you return to Maine.  
 
Please view the following link below for further guidance.  ​Stay safe and we appreciate you helping 
us keep our school community safe. 
 
Maine Travel Link  

Sincerely,  

 
Patrick Manuel  
Superintendent of Schools  
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https://www.maine.gov/covid19/restartingmaine/keepmainehealthy/faqs

